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Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Griffin C. Klema, Esq. <griffin@klemalaw.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 20211:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: COG-1 rate update? (docket no. 20210034-EI) 

To Whom It May Concern: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11917-2021 

I was recently reviewing TECO's rate increase application and did not find anything relating to a revision of its Schedule 
8, incorporating the COG-1 rate. 

I am writing a news article about the economics of solar power generation and would appreciate any commentary or 
feedback from the Florida Public Service Commission regarding any (1) public comments submitted on the rates that 
TECO will pay net producers under the COG-1 rate schedule, (2) voluntary updates to that portion of the tariff, or (3) any 
concerns expressed by the PSC regarding that rate. 

The COG-1 is especially germane to TECO's recent rate request where consumers are being asked to pay higher rates to 
pay for solar power infrastructure. It seems the PSC and TECO should likewise revisit the COG-1 to determine whether it 
reflects TECO's changing energy mix, and if not considered, then an explanation for why. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

GRIFFIN KLEMA 

Patent & Trial Attorney 
Klema Law, P.L. 

cell: 202-713-5292 

video call: CE) 
Griffin@KlemaLaw.com 

PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain confidential or attorney-client 
privileged information, intended only for the intended individual or entity. If you are not the intended or original 
recipient, do not open any attachments, and do not forward this email. If you received this email by mistake, 
please notify Klema Law, P.L. immediately by reply email or by calling (202) 713-5292. Please delete this 
message, and any copies of it. Thank you. 
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